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Ellenbrook to Wangara wastewater pipeline 
City of Wanneroo and City of Swan  
Notice of Proposal to construct a wastewater pipeline 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of this Notice of Proposal is also available on the project webpage by searching ‘Ellenbrook to Wangara wastewater pipeline’. 

Any objections or comments on the proposed work can be made in writing to the Project Manager, Rob Kneebone, at 

Rob.Kneebone@watercorporation.com.au or PO Box 100, Leederville WA 6902 by Friday, 2 December 2022 clearly stating your reasons for the 

objection. 

 

As part of wider plans to cater for 

population growth and development in 

Perth’s north-eastern suburbs, Water 

Corporation is planning to install: 

• Approximately 6 km of 900 mm 
diameter wastewater pipeline  

• Approximately 8.2 km of dual 

600 mm diameter wastewater 

pipeline  

The location of the proposed work near 

your property is shown on the map. 

Refer overleaf for a map of the whole 

pipeline route.  

Subject to obtaining all necessary 

approvals, the proposed work is 

scheduled to commence in mid-2023 

and will take approximately 18 months 

to complete. 
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Overview of pipeline route  

 

 


